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Dear Canton First Family,  

 This year has seen some craziness, but that is ok. 

We were promised a lot of things by a God who delivers 

on those promises, but we were never promised that life 

would not change, nor that there would not be surprises. 

So, life did change. It is important for us, the church fami-

ly, to learn from the world around us and see the beauty of 

the changes in our midst. We have opportunities in this 

changing world to change ourselves, to change the way 

we reach out to others, and to show the love of God to oth-

ers in new ways. Speaking of change, this year’s home-

coming will be October 4th. We will have communion a 

new, touch-free, way. We will have cups and individually 

wrapped bread available when you enter the sanctuary, 

or you can provide your own if you will be joining our 

worship service from home. We will open the service with 

communion instead of observing it at the end of the ser-

vice. 

 As we gear up for homecoming, something else 

has changed. Instead of only inviting people to join us in 

person, I hope you will also make them aware of the many 

ways we can engage remotely be it radio, Facebook live, 

or YouTube. Please get the word out to as many as possi-

ble no matter how far away the live that they can join us 

for this special event. You can always come home, even if 

you never leave your couch. 

 Thank you for all you do and 

have done to continue the ministry of 

the church. I look forward to what you 

will do next to show the love of God to 

a world so desperately in need of it. 

Your pastor,  Dr. Court Greene 
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Weekly Events & Activities 
Sunday 10:45 Pre-Service Music 
 11:00  Worship in Sanctuary or on Facebook, YouTube, or WPTL  
Monday 2:00 Bulletin, Screens, Event & Reservation Requests needed 
 3:30 Staff Meeting 
Wednesday 6:00 Bible Study with Dr. Court Greene on Zoom or In-Person 
 6:00 Youth Study & Fellowship - See Ray 
Thursday 8:00 Praise & Prayer Service streaming Facebook & YouTube 
 Reservation & Event Information is needed at least 6 weeks in advance 
to allow us to  accurately and fully resource and promote on website, FB, bulletin, 
announcements, and screens. Please call or email with all of your holiday and fall 
events as soon as possible. Thank you!  
 COVID changes: Sunday School, Small Groups, WMU groups, Chil-
dren’s Ministries, and Senior activities are at this postponed awaiting the lifting of 
the gathering and group restrictions from Governor Roy Cooper. We would be 
glad to assist a class, group, or committee that would like to meet or a leader that 
would be willing to teach on Facebook live or Zoom. 
 
 

Upcoming Events & Activities 
Subject to change– Always check www.canton-fbc.org, FB, and bulletin 

Oct 4 10:45 Homecoming - Lord’s Supper, Guests, & Videos 
Oct 10 1:00 Sanctuary Reserved 
Oct 25 10:45 Memorial Remembrance Service  
Oct 31 TBA Fall Festival Children’s Ministry 
Nov 8 2:00 Wedding Shower for Jarrod & Sarah Conard - FH 
Nov 11  Veterans Day 
Nov 15 10:45 Operation Christmas Child Shoebox Ingathering 
Nov 19 10:00 Food & Coat Distribution (tentative) 
Nov 26  Thanksgiving Day Holiday - Office Closed 
Nov 28 TBA Sanctuary Decoration Day 
Nov 29 10:45  Hanging of the Green, 5th Sunday Food Drive 
Dec 6 TBA Community Children’s Christmas Ministry 
Dec 13 10:45  Christmas Music 
Dec 24  8:00 Christmas Eve In Person and Live Streaming Online 
 

THANK YOU 
Thank You for your donations and all of the volunteers who 
gave time and work towards Vacation Bible School, the new hear-
ing loop installation, new methods of ministry through expanded 
video and online live streaming, school supply collection and food 
distributions. It has been busy though different ministry Summer 
and we look forward to new Fall ministry opportunities with you!   

Keep Informed: Send an email to cantonfirst@gmail.com to 
request Canton First Top News email updates usually sent weekly. 
Call 648-2367 to request to be added to the Prayer Requests 
emails sent to subscribers only, the newsletter by mail or email, 
phone or other communications. Find us on Facebook, YouTube, 
and check out our website at www.canton-fbc.org.   

Prayer Request? Call 648-2367 or www.canton-fbc.org 

Community Garden: Volunteer by showing up Tuesdays at 10 
am and Thursday at 5pm.  

Students: Pray for our students, teachers, bus drivers, cafeteria 
and school staff as the students are returning to the classroom. 

WANT TO LEARN MORE 
Invitation to Partner with Canton First Baptist Church: We 
invite you to membership with Canton First Baptist Church.  
Contact Dr. Court Greene to learn more. 

Baptism: If you are interested in baptism see Dr. Court Greene.  

We extend Christian love, sympathy, and prayers for 
the families of: Claudia Hooper Clark, Harbin Heath, 
Buddy McDowell, Steve Milner, Ralph Singleton, Mike 
Smathers, Ann Stamey, and Gerald Wiggins,  

 

 

Deacons for the 2020-2021 Church year are:  

Serving until 2021: Danny McDowell, Pat Stewart, Carroll Wright 

Serving until 2022: Jimmy Burke, Lynn Pressley, Ernie Stines, Barbara 

Wright 

Serving until 2023: Jeff Conard, Lowell Grogan, Larry Paxton, Mike 

Pressley, Mike Wood 


